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City of Phoenix

OFFICE OF THE CITY ATTORNEY

To: Jeffrey Barton Date: April 15, 2022
City Manager

From: Cris Meyer
City Attorney C“/\

Subject: CORRECTION MEMO - April 20, 2022 Agenda; Item No. 50

This correction memo clarifies that two separate ordinances are required to be
approved by City Council in connection with Item No. 50 at the April 20, 2022, City
Council meeting. The title for this item failed to make this sufficiently clear.

Item 50 requests City Council approval to acquire a former Kmart building located at
2526 W. Northern Avenue and enter into a related lease of adjacent property located at
8114 N. Black Canyon Hwy. Ordinance S-48504 relates to the property acquisition and
Ordinance S-48550 relates to the: lease of the adjacent property. The title for Item 50
will be revised to make clear that both the acquisition and lease will be approved under
separate ordinances.
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